
I Appreciate Your Interest in Starting
Reach for Literacy 

At Your School. It Is Easy to Do.

	 It is easy to start a Reach for Literacy program at your school. Just 
order a kit for each student, then decide who will be your teacher tutors 
(retired teachers or individuals already employed). Dr. Walker recommends 
that each teacher tutor no more than 3 students a day or 6 different  
students a week.

         Charge parents a monthly fee that is comfortable for your clients or 
offer scholarships. 
Example: 
	 For a fee of $150, due on the first lesson of the month, 
	 a teacher would tutor each 4-year-old for 30 minutes  
	 twice a week (Monday/Wednesday or Tuesday/Thursday) 
	 during the first 3 weeks of the month to complete 46 lessons 	
	 before kindergarten. 

	 The teacher tutor would receive $120 a month ($20 a lesson) 	
	 for each child for 6 tutoring sessions and preparation time. 

	 The preschool center would receive $30 a month ($5 a lesson)  
	 for providing tutoring space and insurance. 	
	
	 The last week of the month is used for make-up lessons.  

         If you need more information about starting a program, send a  
message to Dr. Walker at reachforliteray.com or call (619) 316-6836. 

Reach for Literacy


